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Preschool

God is powerful.

Week One
God Made Me
Genesis 1:26; Psalm 139:14

God uses His power to make
everything, including people.

 

Week Two
Moses and the Sea
Exodus 13:17-18; 14

God parts a sea and creates a dry
path for Moses and the people to
walk across.
 

Week Three
Moses and the Water
Exodus 17:1-7

God does something only He can do
and makes water come out of a rock.
 

Week Four
Daniel’s Food
Daniel 1:8-17

Daniel makes the right choice and
eats the food God told him to eat.

 

Week Five
Daniel and the Lions
Daniel 6:1-23

God's power protects Daniel when he
is thrown into a den with lions.

MEMORY VERSE

"Great is our Lord and mighty in power."

Psalm 147:5, NIV

E N G A G E  I N  E V E R Y D A Y  M O M E N T S  T O G E T H E R

Morning Time

When you go into your child’s room,
say “Good morning! I’m so glad God
made you!”
 

Drive Time

While on the go, ask your child,
“What are some of your favorite
things?” (If they’re not sure, ask
them their favorite color, toy, snack,
shirt, etc.)
 

Cuddle Time

Cuddle with your child and pray,
“God, we are thankful that You are
more powerful than anything or
anyone. Thank You, God, for making
us.”
 

Bath Time

Grab some action figures or bath-tub
friendly characters and ask your
child to line them up on who is the
strongest, and next strongest, and
next. Then ask, “Is God stronger
than [name the characters]?”

Visit ParentCue.org for more resources

and follow @parentcue on Instagram.
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